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Headteacher:  Ben Tull 
12.7.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 12.7.24 
 

I hope you have had a good week!  Our Year 6 children will be bringing their end-of-year reports home 
today, and we are sure you will enjoy reading about their progress in school during their final year at 
primary school.   
 
Year 5/6 production dress rehearsal:  Our Year 5/6 children enjoyed performing to the whole school this 
morning, who were a great audience and really enjoyed the humour of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’!  
They will be performing on Tuesday and Wednesday at 5.30pm to parents and carers, and we wish them 
well for that.  I will be emailing information home later today to their parents/carers about when we need 
children to be back at school for the performances. 
 
We also had our Leavers’ lunch today.  Very much like our usual lunch, but with music and the addition of 
the Year 6 choice of dessert (cheesecake!).  I will be adding some photos onto the website on Monday. 
 
Year 5 Maths Challenge:  Our team took part in the county finals on Wednesday and came second overall 
– what a fantastic result!  Congratulations!  Link here to the school website:  Arbury Primary School - Year 
5 Maths Competition- Final 

 
Next week in school: 
Tuesday and Wednesday at 5.30pm:  Performances of Year 5/6 production of ‘A Midsummer Night’s 
Dream’.   
Thursday 18th July:  No swimming for Year 4s 
Thursday morning, 18th July:  Year 6 will be attending the rescheduled Y6 athletics festival at Chesterton 
Community College (cancelled the other week due to rain).  The children will be back in school in time for 
lunch. 
Friday 19th July – Samba Band club performance:  At 9am on Friday, we will be having an assembly 
outdoors on the KS2 playground, with our Year 5 Samba Band playing a couple of the pieces they have 
been learning in their club with Miss Pearson.  Parents and carers of children who attend this club are 
welcome to wait in the KS2 playground to watch.   
 
Please note that the last day of term for this academic year is Monday 22nd July.  Our Friends of Arbury 
group are providing ice pops for children at the end of school on that day, in the KS2 playground.  There 
will also be reading books available for children to take home and read during the holidays.  More 
information nearer the time, but we hope you will drop in before heading home on that day! 
 
Wishing you a happy weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for 
anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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